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NOTE FROM AMBASSADOR JUAN MANUEL CASTULOVICH ANNOUNCING
THE CONCLUSION OF HIS DUTIES AS PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE
TO THE ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES

Permanent Mission of Panama
Organization of American States 
Washington, D.C.
PANAOEA-J-358
August 31, 2004
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I have the honor to address Your Excellency to inform you that as of today, August 31, 2004, my duties as Ambassador, Permanent Representative of Panama to the Organization of American States will come to an end.

I would like to avail myself of this opportunity to reiterate my appreciation to you and to all my distinguished colleagues, the permanent representatives, for the esteem you have always shown me and for your constant collaboration during my tenure as head of my country’s delegation.

Ambassador Ricardo González will take over tomorrow, September 1, 2004, as head of the Permanent Mission.

I would very much appreciate it, Madam Chair, if this note could be distributed to all permanent missions for information purposes.

Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

Juan Manuel Castulovich

Ambassador, Permanent Representative
Her Excellency
Ambassador Carmen Marina Gutiérrez
Chair of the Permanent Council of the
Organization of American States 
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